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 2020-07-08 

 

Dear NPDE, ACE, BEd Hon NQF 7, ACT, ADE and Grade R Student 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF THE FOLLOWING: 

1. The Covid-19 assignments can no longer be submitted via the web page 

 

 

 

Faculty of Education   
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If you have successfully submitted your 

assignments/assessments/portfolios online, you need not submit 

again.  

Please take note that students cannot email their assignments to their lecturers 

as you had three options to submit: on the web; courier or hand in a hard copy at 

your centre! 

 

 

2.  Hard copies delivered  

Hard copies were also delivered to all students as support to those 

who are struggling to download and submit online. Some students 

received the hard copies in last week and were not able to complete 

all their assignments in time to submit on 3 + 4 July 2020. Those 

students will receive a final submission date as set out below. 

3. Final submission date 

For those students that did not manage to submit on time will now have the 

opportunity to submit by hand at the Learner Support Centres in the provided post 

boxes. This is the last and final submission date to assist students to still be able to 

participate in the first semester. NO further dates will be communicated as we need 

to receive assignments, mark it and process marks for the first semester in a very 

short time period.  

All Learner Support Centres will be open on Friday, 17 July and Saturday, 18 

July 2020 from 9:00 – 12:00, except if OTHER arrangements are needed. 

These arrangements WILL BE SEND VIA SMS; addresses are available in your 

information booklet. 

You will only be allowed to drop off and go!  

 Submit hard copies, by hand, at the Learner  

Support Centres on 17 +18 July 2020 or 
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 Courier it before 18 July 2020 

 

 

     

      5.     Final due date for portfolios  

The final due date for portfolios to capture marks for the first semester is 17 and 18 

July 2020 at the learner support centres. 

    Grade R PORTFOLIOS 

 RWIL111, 121, 211, 221, 311 portfolios:  last date to submit is the17th + 18th 

of July 2020; HOWEVER, this semester's RWIL portfolio can roll over to 

the 2nd semester without penalty if you are unable to return to 

schools;   

 NB Make sure you are registered for a portfolio before submitting 

online or in hard copy;  
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 If you are using your second exam opportunity for a RWIL portfolio in the 

current semester, and cannot submit due to lockdown regulations, you need 

to re-register for the module in the next semester. HOWEVER, no 

registration fee is required for the 3rd opportunity if you cannot submit this 

semester due to lockdown regulations. 

 

 Courier it before 18 July 2020 

   

 

Thank you for your positive understanding and collaboration in regards with the 

assignments and portfolios in this lockdown restriction.  

Thank you for each student that tried to download and upload their assignments. It was a 

huge success and we will communicate the new platform for the second semester in due 

time.  

Please stay safe, hand sanitize and wear your mask at all times!  

 

Kindest regards 

 

Susan Greyling (PhD) 
Unit for Open Distance Learning (UODL)  
Academic Manager: Faculty of Education 
North West University 
Potchefstroom campus 
Private Bag x 6001 
Potchefstroom 
2520 
susan.greyling@nwu.ac.za 
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